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Friday 19th May 2017
Dear Parents/Carers
Botanical Gardens
As part of our Science topic on Plants, we would like to take the children on a visit to Birmingham Botanical Gardens on Thursday 29th June 2017.  
The visit will include an outdoor sensory walk through the gardens. There will be the opportunity for the children to explore the sights through a mirror walk in the tree canopy, the smells through a smelly cocktail party and the textures through a blindfold activity!
The children will be provided with a school packed lunch. If you would prefer to provide your own packed lunch, please can you let the office know by Friday 23rd June 2017.
The cost of this educational visit is £14.50 to cover the entrance fee and transport by coach.
Under the terms of the Education Act no charge can be made but voluntary contributions by parents can be received.  
Should we be unable to cover the cost of this educational visit there is a possibility that we will have to cancel the arrangements.

Please can you sign the permission slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 23rd July 2017..
Yours sincerely

Mrs S Moore
Mrs M Catchpole             Miss A Pretty
Year 1 Visit to Botanical Gardens
I give permission for my child ______________________________to take part
in the Botanical Gardens visit on Thursday 29th June 2017 and enclose a contribution of £____________ towards the cost of this visit (please make cheques payable to Fulfen Primary School).
Signed: ____________________________________________Parent/Carer
